
VJB30. Information Technology Strategy

The Board considered a report by the Assessor presenting a revised
Information Technology Strategy for approval.

The Boards current Information Technology Strategy had been approved
in June 2013 (ref VJB17. A revised strategy which had been developed in
consultation with the Management and Information Technology Teams,
and would be in place, for four years, to 2022.

Decision

The Board approved the contents of the updated Information
Technology Strategy.


